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February 3, 2021 

 

 

To the Chairperson and Members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee: 

 

I am legal counsel for LIUNA Minnesota/North Dakota.  I will be available at the hearing on 

February 4, 2021 to provide testimony in support of SB 2301 to address potential legal questions 

that may come up regarding the bill.     

   

Sincerely, 

 

     CUMMINS & CUMMINS, LLP 

 

     /s/Brendan D. Cummins 

 

     Brendan D. Cummins 


